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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee, 

 

My name is Jenny Hunter, and I am in support of passing lasting recreational 

immunity protections to keep Oregon's trails open. 

 

I believe we should extend the increased level of immunity in Section 1 of the bill to 

private landowners who open their land to the public free of charge. Many of us who 

recreate in the back country occasionally find ourselves needing to pass a right of 

way or private section of land to safely continue our journey.   

Additionally, trails that serve dual purpose as both recreation and transportation 

facilities are covered under the law; conveyance on all trails should in included. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Jenny Hunter 

Bend, Oregon 


